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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     William Schuller

Comment:
Copyrights were created to protect the value of a creators work. If the creator, or 
thier heirs are no longer available, such protections serve no purpouse. Please 
change the copyright laws to allow orphaned works to be made public domain.

Regards,
Bill Schuller
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